
From: thomas latimer
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA FOR PLAN 1 RETIREES
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 4:29:43 PM

CAUTION:External email.

I RETIRED UNDER plan 1 in 1993.  Annual inflation at 3% has reduced the value of my income by over 70%. A
COLA beginning next year would be so helpful in keeping my income from further erosion of its value.

Thomas H. Latimer   5004 N. Madison Street
Spokane WA 99205  509 326 3366   alfsmine@aol.com

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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